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April 30, 2025 

To the Person or Persons Responsible for all TWA Submissions to PVSC: 

GREGORY A. TRAMONTOZZI 
Executive Director 

ALBERT LUKIN 
Clerk 

As a professional courtesy I am sending this letter to all Engineering and/ or Architectural firms which 
have recently submitted to PVSC for projects requiring Treatment Works Application/ Approval (TWA) 
submissions to the NJDEP. 

PVSC's Connections Unit will soon be implementing a 3-tier Administration Fee system for TWA files. 
Some Treatment Works Application files are complex, requiring many hours to review, and some are more 
straightforward and less time-consuming. 

As such, beginning on July l•t, 2025, PVSC's new Connections Unit 3-tier Administration Fee structure 
will be as listed below: 

A) The Administrative Review Fee for projects discharging less than 8,000 gallons per day (GPD) to 
the PVSC facility, as well as for non-volumetric Treatment Works Approvals (TWAs) and updated 
TWA reviews, will remain at $250.00 per application. 
These include but are not limited to: 
• Sewer Extensions 
• Lift / Pump Stations 
• Wet signature on TWA 2, time-extension forms 

B) The Administrative Review Fee for projects adding between 8,000 GPD and 15,000 GPD to PVSC 
will be raised to $500.00 per application. 

C) The Administrative Review Fee for projects adding over 15,000 GPD to PVSC will be raised to 
$750.00 per application. 

It is important to note that our new tiered fees remain considerably less than those of comparable agencies. 
Any mes submitted prior to July 1st of this year will be calculated at the previous Administration 
Fee rate. 

It is my pleasure to continue working with your firm on TWA submissions to PVSC. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me via email at FGRANT@PVSC.COM, or at 973-344-
4218. 

Respectfully, 

Frank M. Grant - Supervisor, Connections Unit, Inspection & Compliance Bureau 


